
 

 

  
 

TCS/GEN/076/2022-23 Date: 03-09-2022 
 

CIRCULAR 
 

VALUE OF THE MONTH: RESPONSIBILITY - ة يلسئو مل ا  

SUBJECT: TRANSPORT FEES 
 

Dear Parent, 

Greetings from The Central School Dubai! 

 

Kindly be informed that transport service will be provided to only those who pay the fees 

upfront for the service. The transport service will be discontinued from 6th September 2022 

for those who have not cleared the transport fees for the first term (April, May, June). 

Also, the parents of school transport users (new admissions) are expected to sign the school 

transport agreement to continue availing of the service. 

If the parent wishes to discontinue the service, they need to fill up the Transport 

Discontinuation form and submit to the Transport Supervisor directly at the administration 

office or send it to transport@centralschool.net for smooth and timely communication. This 

is the only mode of communication for the same. Transport request forms and discontinuation 

forms are available on our website and also at the school reception. 

Those who have already signed the contract and made the payment, kindly ignore this 

message. 

Appreciate your understanding and support. 

 
 
  Regards, 

 
 
 
 

 
  Syed Ali Haider Rizvi 
  Principal. 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


